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To honor our past visionaries who made the State of Oregon the livable state that is, 

please vote NO on HB 3414. To expand our boundary line makes no sense because 

the bottom line is we do have the land INSIDE our boundary. Yes, it is more 

complicated to build inside the boundary but that’s where creative legislation comes 

into play by providing the essential leadership to turn this under utilized land into 

housing and not into infrastructure.  Please think outside the box and join our past 

visionaries in doing our utmost to preserve the land we have been so fortunate to 

inherit.Thank you, Kelsey Grout 


